
Roche Parish Council 
Waste Collection 

  
 

Quotations are invited for Waste Collection for a temporary period commencing as 

soon as possible for 2019 and 2020.  

The fixed price should be from the date of submission of the quotation up to the 18th 

October 2020 when this work will then be put out to tender for a four year period. 

The work will commence as soon as agreed by the Parish Council. With one months’ 

notice period by either party. 

Waste Bins in the Roche Cemetery and locations through the village to be collected 

and put out on a Tuesday evening ready for a Wednesday collection, this however, is 

subject to change, to ensure all areas are left tidy in a workman like manner to the 

approval of the Parish Council. You would also be expected to wash the bins down in 

the various locations on the outside once a month. There is also one Biffa Waste bin 

to be moved to the front of the Cemetery on a weekly basis for collection, this could 

be subject to change and you would need to liaise directly with Biffa by email, copying 

in the Parish Clerk (details to be obtained from the Parish Clerk) 

You will be responsible for providing suitable black waste bin bags for all waste bins. 

You should also provide proof that you are in possession of Standard Public Liability 

Insurance to the sum of £5m and any certification that is required for the task you are 

undertaking and that you have made the required risk assessments associated with 

each task.    

Without the above, quotations will not be accepted 

Anybody wishing to receive details of the schedule documentation relating to 

this work needs to contact the Parish Clerk, Julie Burdon on 01726 890983 or 

07899718000 as the quotations need to be received in a sealed envelope clearly 

marked quotation document and received by Noon on Wednesday the 22nd May 

2019. 


